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" .. . no more than a hundred empty heads make one wise man will a heroic decision arise 
from a hundred cowards." 

(MEIN KAMPF, Vol. One, Chap. III) 

National Socialists on Two More Campuses 

Growing antagonism against Black militants has led to two more large scale literature distributions on college campuses. 
On 2 December NSWPP units in the vicinity of Ohio University put a "Had enough, Whitey?" leaflet in the hands of 
nearly every student there. Again on 8 December National Socialists distributed thousands of leaflets to the angry White 
students at riot-torn Wisconsin State University at Oshkosh. In both cases response to these distributions has brought 
new adherents into the Movement who are ready to form units on their campuses. 

Both of these actions were carried off entirely by the SWPP groups in the localities. Credit goes to the NSWPP Members 
in Ohio and Wisconsin who organized and successfully carried out the distributions. 

When you hear of Red agitation on your campus or on a campus in your locality, call National Headquarters immediately 
for instructions and literature. You will be joined by other members and supporters in your area for a campus distribution. 

New Member and Supporter Cards 

Members and Official Supporters of the Party will recieve their new cards soon after the first of the year. All Members 
in good standing and Official Supporters who have kept up with their pledges will automatically recieve their cards. 

Notice to Members 

Party Members are reminded to send in their new applications by the first of the year. Do not fail to include recent side 
and front photographs of yourself. 

Members applying for the National Socialist Central Organization should begin their tithe immediately upon acceptance as 
a candidate for NSCO. 

National Socialist Anniversary Calendar 

A 1969 National Socialist calendar commemorating the 80th birthday of Adolf Hitler and the 50th anniversary of the 
National Socialist movement is available for purchase. The principle commemorative dates of the Movement are indicated 
for each month. Illustrating the calendar is a copy of an original l 5Xl 8 inch drawing of Adolf Hitler. This previously un­
published print will be suitable for framing at the end of the year. 

ational Socialists should order their calendars now so they will arrive by the first of January. These will make excellent 
gifts for your friends. Order National Socialist commemorative calendars for $2 each from S Publications, Box 5505, 
Arlington, Virginia. 22205. 

Yuletide Sabotage 

Members and supporters who have previously recieved mail and solicitations from the Jewish front group in Alexandria 
known as the White Party will be the recipients of another smear designed to discredit the NSWPP, this time in the form 
of a bogus advertisement published by them with the name of the SWPP and the National Leader affixed to it. This new 
smear purports to be a flyer put out by the NSWPP selling the ashes of Commander Rockwell as Christmas presents "for 
the man who has everything." The advertisement offers a packet of ashes for a donation of $5 or more. 



In this base act, this group, which claimed loyalty to Commander Rockwell just a few months ago, has demonstrated its 
disrespect and utter contempt for the man who gave rebirth to National Socialism. 

Activity of the Month 

One of the groups most rapidly polarizing as a result of the political and social reversals are America's policemen. There 
are a number of different influences at work to push policemen out of the political middleground: Every police officer 
is finding it increasingly difficult to take a law-breaker into court and see him punished for his crimes. In this respect he 
is getting a bird's-eye view of the degeneration of the United States court structure as a result of the treasonous decisions 
of the Supreme Court. In addition, policemen are in perpetual contact with Blacks, many of whom are at constant 
variance with the law. As a result, not one cop in a million has fallen for the first iota of propaganda about "equality" 
and "human dignity." To top it all off, policemen have become the whipping boy of the Jewish press for every a.ffliction 
in society from poverty to riots! Hardly an officer in the country has escaped an accusation of "po-lice brutality." And 
the police, of course, are the number-one target of the new left, having been dubbed "pigs" by leaders of the Yippies. 

The NSWPP has published a special leaflet for policemen which has met with extraordinary success among White policemen 
of the Washington Metropolitan Police Department. A number of policemen have already signed up as Party supporters, 
and organizing among policemen has just begun. 

This month's activity for Members and supporters is making the first step towards organizing local police departments by 
getting one of the new "Had enough, Pig?" leaflets (sample enclosed) into the hands of all poJ!icemen. This month is the 
ideal timP-to make first contact with the police of your city while their forces are at full strength and work shifts are lorrg 
during thr Christm·as rush. Leaflets can be distributed to policemen in a variety of ways: 

(1) The simplest way is to walk up to a policema11 on the streetand ask, "have you seen this?" Invariably, 
the curious officer will look at it, and by the time he looks up, you can be gone. 

(2) Around nearly all police stations is a parking lot for policemen who've driven to work. Often these lots 
are city property, but quick, careful work will enable you to put a leaflet on each car, tucked under the windshield 
wiper, within a few minutes time. Return to the lot more than once at different times of the day so that policemen of 
more than one shift will get a leaflet. If there is no parking lot for policemen, leave leaflets on the automobiles parJ<ed 
immediately around the police station. A big city will often have a police station in each precinct. Find out their locations 
and visit all of them. 

(3) Take leaflets directly into the police stations and pass them around. If, after trying to give literature 
directly to policemen, they refuse to take it for fear of getting spotted reading Party propaganda, devise other plans for 
getting literature to them. One Member reported to a method which worked particularly well with detectives in Wash 
ington,.D.C. He went to the office of each detective squad: vice, homicide, burgulary, juvenile, etc, with a stack of 
twenty-five leaflets clearly visible under his arm. He asked the officer on duty if Decective White was in. In each case, he 
was told that there was no Detective White in that office. Looking puzzled, he asked if maybe ther was a Detective Wright 
or Knight there. Meanwhile, the unsuspecting detective had begun eyeing the leaflets. The National Socialist then said 
that he must have gotten the officer's name completely wrong, so would he be good enough to find out which detective 
had asked him to drop these leaflets off? He then handed the leaflets to the officer, and while he was momentarily en­
grossed in the headline thanked him quickly and departed before more questions could be asked. Another Member found 
the lockers where policemen change into their uniforms and put the leaflets through the vents in the doors so they were 
safely inside till the officers came back to change. 

( 4) There is another method which can be followed for effective, long-range results. Watch your daily news­
papers for all articles about crime where an arrest or investigation was involved. One or more policemen's names will 
usually be printed in connection with the case. First check the names in the phone book. If you find a listing, mail a 
leaflet to his home. If you can't find a listing in the telephone book, send a leaflet to him in care of the police station, 
and mark it"personal." 

Always dress neatly when distributing to the police. If you are stopped by a policeman, be polite and cooperative. The 
police are tired of smart-alee slobs; if you dress poorly and act insolently, you will get the same treatment as the hippies. 

Purchase your leaflets from NS Publications, Box 55 05, Arlington, Virginia 22205 for $1 per hundred. 

Please report your activities to National Headquarters. Further plans for organizing police departments will be published 
in 1969 after policemen have had a chance to see "Had enough, Pig?" leaflets. 

Hail Hitlarl 
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